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29 June 2020 
 
Dear Colleague 

 
Further to my letters on the 20th and 21st April, the following agreements will be extended, 
without change, until the 31 July 2020:  
  

- Joint statement on the application of contractual provisions for junior doctors and 
dentists in Wales during the Covid-19 pandemic 

- Specialty Doctor and Associate Specialists Pay for out of hours work during Covid-
19 

- Advisory Notice, Consultants Pay during Covid-19 
  
As these agreements were designed to be a temporary arrangement only, a review by 
Welsh Government, NHS Employers Wales and the BMA will now take place. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Helen Arthur 
Interim Director, Workforce & Organisational Development 
Cyfarwyddwr Dros Dro y Gweithlu a DS 
 
 
 


